
KQME FCC for January through March, 2024

 “Matters of the State” is a 30-minute show focusing on state wide, mostly political, 
issues.  The show airs once a week.  Topics this quarter included:

o Legislative vacancies
o Department of Corrections bills, including funding for two new state 

prisons
o Teacher pay
o A Medicaid bill introduced at the state level


